Dear participant in COST ACTION 832

I am pleased to inform you that the Organizing Committee 1 and Organizing Committee 2 of Working Group 3 have decided to hold a WG-meeting from the 26-28. October 2000 in Silkeborg, Denmark.

At the latest Management Committee Meeting held in Brussel, 26. April 2000 it was decided that only one participant from each country can be reimbursed for the WG3-meeting in autumn 2000. In the case that more than one person is interested in joining the WG3 meeting from a country the official delegate from the country in the Cost Action 832 must decide upon who can be reimbursed. Therefore, please contact your official delegate if you are interested to join and be reimbursed. The WG3-meeting is of course open for all scientists but we have unfortunately to limit the number of participants to a maximum number of 40 participants.

Please find attached the preliminary programme of the WG3-meeting as well as a short questionnaire. The questionnaire is intended to be filled in by one of the delegates from each country and posted to me a month before the meeting (please see deadline in the enclosed questionnaire). The results of the questionnaire will be assessed during a Short-term Mission which is planned to take place just before the meeting. Therefore, please keep the deadline mentioned in the questionnaire for posting information to me. The results of the questionnaire is also scheduled for presentation country by country on the first day of the WG3-meeting on Thursday 26. October (see the attached WG3-meeting programme). 

The WG3- meeting will take place at the Freshwater Centre near NERI in Silkeborg, Denmark. Accommodation and meals will be provided for the participants at the Freshwater Centre during the full length of the WG3-meeting. The total costs for participation will be 3,200 Danish Kroner equalling 430 EURO. This covers accommodation at the Freshwater Centre from Thursday 26. October to Sunday 29. October with all meals starting with lunch on Thursday 26. October and ending with breakfast on Sunday 29. October (see attached programme). Payment for participation will have to be done on arrival at the Freshwater Centre. Reimbursed delegates will receive 149 EURO for each day of the WG3 meeting (plus Sunday if APEX ticket) so that all your costs should be covered.

The oral contributors to the WG3-meeting will have to deliver a paper at the Meeting not exceeding 4 pages including figures and tables. The papers and the outcome of the country questionnaire will be published in a proceeding by the EU. If you are interested to join the WG3-meeting please inform me at the address given below not later than the 29. May 2000. Please also confirm if you will be the country delegate which will have to be reimbursed by the EU Cost Action 832.

You will receive more information on the meeting place, flight connections, etc. at a later stage.

Kind regards and looking forward seeing you in Silkeborg.

Brian Kronvang

National Environmental Research Institute

Department of Streams and Riparian Areas

Vejlsoevej 25, DK-8600, Silkeborg, Denmark

E-mail: 
BKR@DMU.DK
Telephone:
(+45) 89 20 14 00

Fax:

(+45) 89 20 14 14

